HIGH POINT

-
SOCCER Clup

HPUSC Covid-19 Return to play plan

High Point United Soccer Club is a member of the New Jersey Youth Soccer Association
and of such is governed by the guidelines set forth by said organization.

In keeping with the NJ state governor allowance of category 2 sporting activities i.e.
sports with limited contact like soccer, lacrosse, etc. HPUSC will commence limited free

play actives commencing Wednesday July 8

Our Board have set forth these guidelines that we will conduct ourselves by;

e These free plays / scrimmages are not covered by NJYSA insurance and each player
accepts that he /she is playing at his / her own risk

e All players / coaches are to have their temperature taken by a HPUSC board
delegate prior to entering the field of play

o (Atemporary temperature checking station will be established each
Wednesday in the parking lots of field 5 & 6 at Woodbourne Park Wantage)

e No one engaged in active play will wear a face mask, bandana, scarf, etc. or
otherwise obstruct their ability to breathe while actively playing.

e Absolutely no “drop off” (Parents or guardian must remain at the park)

If you or a family member does not feel well — please be respectful and skip the

session.

All spectators MUST practice social distancing

All spectators MUST wear a face mask.

Balls are to be sanitized at every water break

Players / coaches must sanitize their hands at water break

Player / coaches must sanitize their hands before leaving the field of play

oFailure to follow these guidelines will result in the HPUSC stopping the
activities immediately.
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